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Task
EstNbr EstName MOINbr Date Code | TaskName Status MOI Agenda
P7669 Turkey Valley Farms, Inc. RZB0707035 18MAR2021 | 04C05 | Poultry Good Finalized By copy of this memo, | am documenting my concemns regarding the high
618G Commercial frequency of turkey lots with an elevated number of birds dead on arrival
Practices {DOAs). A review of the past 90 days showed the following lots with high

numbers of DOAs. March 9th, 2021 lot #3 light hens 2%. March 8th, 2021 lot #2
light hens 1.6%. March 1st, 2021 Lot #4 breeder toms 3%. February 25th, 2021
lot #1 heavy toms 1.1%. February 24th, 2021 lot #1 heavy toms 1.3%. February
15th, 2021 lot #3 consumer toms 1.4%. February 12th, 2021 lot #3 light hens
1.6%. February 5th, 2021 lot #2 light hens 1.1%. January 26th, 2021lot #1
heavy toms 1.4%. January 25th, 2021 lot #1 heavy toms 2%. January 20th,
2021 lot #4 breeder hens 3.3%. January 15th, 2021 lot #2 light hens 1.4% and
January 4th, 2021 lot #3 breeder hens 2.5%. All poultry slaughter
establishments are expected to handle live poultry in a manner that is consistent
with good commercial practices, which means they should be treated
humanely. Although there is no specific federal humane handling and slaughter
statute for poultry, under the PPIA, poultry products are more likely to be
adulterated if they are produced from birds that have not been treated
humanely, because such birds are more likely to be bruised or to die other than
by slaughter. Identifying high numbers of DOAs at the slaughter establishment
and communicating those finding with other customers (e.g., farms, loading,
transportation) to help reduce or eliminate the number of DOAs is an essential
part of good commercial practices. The establishment has been slow to respond
to inquiries regarding its communications with its customers when high
instances of DOAs are observed, and what actions if any are being taken to
help reduce or eliminate DOAs. This MOI is to communicate my concern that
the high instance of DOAs has been an issue for some time now and yet there
seems to be very little progress being made to resolve the issue. Should this
continue, it could lead to additional administrative actions.































